St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Advent Term 4 - 28/9/17

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

I have enjoyed spending a lot of time in classes this week. It has been a real privilege to see your children so enthused by their learning, their eagerness to learn and challenge themselves is wonderful to see. Next week our Year 5 / 6 will be going to Mount Cook for their 4 day residential. I look forward to sharing with you how they have got on. I need to also remind you that as you approach Main Street that you park with care and consideration. The road is particularly narrow near the village hall and there always needs to be space for an emergency vehicle to pass through. It is also important that cars do not block access to the school. In the interests of safety please keep the access to the car park clear at all times. Thank you. Have an enjoyable weekend Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

28th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning -9am

2nd-6th October – Mount Cook Residential Y5/6

6th October – Harvest Mass in school

10th October - Prospective Parents' Open Morning- Reception intake 2018 at 10am

12th October – Lunt Fort Roman Visit – Juniper Class

13th October – Diocesan Schools' Mass in Dunstable - Y 5/6

16th October – Cedar Class visit to The Herbert Art Gallery

W/B 23rd October- Half Term

1st November- All Saints Mass in church 9.30am

2nd November – All Souls Mass

7th November – Individual Photographs

9th November – Book Fair (more details to follow)



Macmillan Coffee Morning - Thank you for your support





Thank you to everyone who came to support this worthwhile cause. We have raised in excess of £100 so far final total to follow.

Please join us on Friday at 9.30am in the hall for our Harvest Mass





As we celebrate the Harvest we also ask for donations of tins and non-perishable foods, which we will send to the Homeless centre in Northampton. Please send any donations in with your child. There will be a display of the produce at the Mass on Friday.

Value Focus for September

School Uniform- a polite reminder

All our children are expected to wear the correct uniform. Orders can be placed via the school website. The uniform is a red jumper/ cardigan with school logo and a grey skirt/ trousers. Any queries please do ask. We also have some "new to you" pieces of uniform to help if needed.

ALONE we can do so little TOGETHER we can do so much

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258 Please check our website for regular updates Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk